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The way in which Australia treats animals , both for the production of food and destruction of 
wildlife habitat and 'entertainment' is deplorable and plain evil. The legislation being considered 
to attempt to silence whistleblowers is another way for government to keep the Australian public 
in the dark about matters that they / we should be made fully aware of - similarly to the incident 
a few months ago when journalists were raided by the Federal Police. We are not informed about 
many risks so as to appease suppliers / manufacturers eg - in the USA when and advertisement 
is shown for medicines more time is spent on advising about side effects that may be caused by 
using the product than time spent advertising the particular product. 
I am totally against any laws that will curtail the reporting of animal cruelty in any way 
whatsoever. It is a shameful state that Australia is in and the freedoms of Australians is under 
threat by Communist type regime laws designed to keep us in the dark! 
Eventually these type of laws will come back to bight those - or their children - who made the 
laws. 


